National Association of Letter Carriers
Food Drive in your mailbox!
Saturday May 12th, 2018

The timing of this drive is very important. We need food the most
now, when donations are lowest and families need to provide more
meals when kids are out of school. We want to stock our shelves so
that our partners have enough healthy food to distribute.

Leave non-perishable food in a bag by your mailbox
Saturday May 12 and local postal workers will whisk it away
as they make their deliveries throughout the day Saturday.

More information ot
www.foodbankofalaska.org




